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We hope this letter finds you well. 

We are excited to introduce our newly improved website which provides up-to-date information about 
Imperial Fund's strategies, internal developments, and analysis. We look forward to our partners having 
access to a sleek, centralized source for communication and information. 

Bob Diamond gave our company an exclusive interview which includes 
insights on tariffs, inflation and business expansion. 

Please watch the interview here.  
 

On March 12, we hosted an annual investor event with special guest Vice 
Admiral Timothy "TJ" White. We always value an opportunity to meet with 
the Imperial Fund family and look forward to hosting many more events 
in the future. 

Economic Updates: 

• Year-Over-Year Producer Price Inflation was 3.2% in February 2025. 
• Year-Over-Year Consumer Price Inflation was 2.8% over the same period. 
• At the March FOMC meeting, the Federal Reserve chose to hold the target range for the federal funds 

rate at 4.25-4.5%. 
• The next FOMC meeting is May 6-7, we continue to closely monitor monetary and fiscal policy. 

We are always available and can be reached  
at info@imperialfund.com for any questions 

  

https://maps.app.goo.gl/Ef9FtoENk1iKyj6h8
https://imperialfund.com/strategy/
https://imperialfund.com/strategy/
https://imperialfund.com/?utm_source=inst&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=newsletter_Apr25
https://youtu.be/I14U9jJ_Gag?si=ljKDe8grhHnzdmHM
mailto:info@imperialfund.com

